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Dear travel partners, 

 

Please kindly be informed that Turkish Airlines has declared a public holiday worldwide on 
Thursday 01st May 2014 due to Labor Day. In this respect, Tehran office will be closed on 
this day.  
Note that our flights and operations in IKA Airport will continue serving our customers as 
normal. 
 
 
 

 

Widen your world 

Turkish Airlines 

 

 

 

 

www.turkishairlines.com  
 

 


